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Burke, Ruth A

From: Carole <msleesiamese@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 9:50 AM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Fw:  No, to Governor LePage’s roll back clean air protections from Carole G. Jean, Portland, Maine

Hi Mr. Crawford,  
 
Per below, please. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carole 
 

 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Sophie Janeway <sjaneway@nrcm.org> 
To: Carole <msleesiamese@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 2:26 PM 
Subject: RE: No, to Governor LePage’s roll back clean air protections from Carole G. Jean, Portland, Maine 
 
Hi Carole, 
  
Thank you for the note. Can you please send your comments directly to Jeff Crawford at the DEP? 
  
Jeffrey Crawford 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 
Jeff.s.crawford@maine.gov 
  
Please let me know if you are able to do so! 
  
Thanks, 
  
Sophie 
  
From: Carole [mailto:msleesiamese@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 10:11 AM 
To: Sophie Janeway 
Subject: No, to Governor LePage’s roll back clean air protections from Carole G. Jean, Portland, Maine 
  
HI Sophie, 
  
I am not able to make the Augusta public hearing in Augusta on Monday July 30th.   
  
This legislation would have a negative important impact on protecting clean air, our health, and our 
environment. 
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Again, as a born and raised 3rd generation Mainer, I do not support Governor 
LePage’s administration is making a last-ditch effort to roll back clean air protections. 
  
Please share my comments. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Carole 
  
Carole G. Jean 
36 Glenridge Drive    
Portland,ME 04102 
 


